
 

 

April 3, 2018 

 
 
During a Maintenance Committee meeting held Tuesday, April 3, 2018, at 5:30 p.m. in the board 
room of the Central Office, the committee recommended the system purchase a box truck in the 
amount of $19,500.00. Based on that recommendation, the Executive Committee of the Marshall 
County Board of Education, comprised of Chairman of the Board Donnie Moses and Director of 
Schools Jacob Sorrells, voted 2-0 to approve the purchase. 
 
The executive session adjourned at 5:48 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
       Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
       _____________________________ 
       Donnie Moses, Chairman 
 
 
       _____________________________ 
       Jacob Sorrells, Director 
 


